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TWGS/Cir/24-25/192 Dated -14.09.2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings from TWGS!!!!

We would like to inform you that Monday, 16th September 2024, will be a
holiday in observance of Eid-ul-Milad.

Please note that regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 17th September
2024, at the usual time. We encourage all students to utilize this break to
recharge and come back refreshed for their academic pursuits.




